St. John's C of E Primary School, Shildon

Website: www.st-johnscofe.durham.sch.uk Email: shildonstjohns@durhamlearning.net Follow us on Twitter: @StJohnsShildon



Newsletter: Spring Term 2023

Dear Parents

This is a very short newsletter!

I am writing to inform you of the exciting news that, after 22 years as Head Teacher at St. John's, I will be taking early retirement at the end of the Summer Term 2023. I informed all of the children today in our regular Friday Assembly.

The Governing Body has already started the process of finding my successor and hopefully we will be able to inform you of the outcome of this at the end of February.

Mr. Andrew Farnell

